THE TOWN OF SWANSEA COUNCIL BUDGET WORK SHOP August 30, 2021

ATTENDANCE

Mayor Woodrow Davis
Councilwoman Linda Butler
Councilman Michael Luongo
Councilwoman Doris Simmons

The budget workshop was called to order by Mayor Woodrow Davis at 3:30 P.M. at the Swansea Municipal Building 320 West Third Street, Swansea, SC.

Mayor Davis confirmed the media was notified and the agenda had been posted at town hall and the police department.

The Budget Workshop was reviewed and discussed by Council for the Town of Swansea for the year 2021 to 2022.

There was a great deal of concern because the budget showed 74k out of balance. Council wanted to have an opportunity to review the budget and the town to represent it to council for review as a balance budget.

As there were no other questions the meeting was adjourned.

Respectively Submitted,

Clerk Treasurer

Town of Swansea